PLAYGROUNDS, HALLOWEEN, DENTIST
Indel’COﬁage VISITS AND COVID SHOTS. WE’RE BUSY
BEES!!!

Hopefully many of you have received a letter from UNI-PRES Kindercottage telling you of
our new campaign to re-surface and re-furnish our two playgrounds. We hope to start a
planning committee soon so that our new playgrounds will be ready for use in the spring of
2022. One playground will be for those two years old and younger; the other will be for our
three year olds and older. We appreciate your support of this project to give our children
an outdoor space to play and to experience joy. The materials for this project will cost
around $15,000 and in addition, we will need carpenters to assemble the equipment. Any
financial help you can send us for our playground project will be greatly appreciated.

Of course we celebrated Halloween! The children came in costumes and we are grateful
to the Youth Group of O’Fallon United Church of Christ for providing treat bags for the
children.

What else is happening at Uni-Pres Kindercottage? Well it's October and that's when
our dentist often comes to visit us and look at our teeth. This is the first time that some of
our 13 to 23 month old children have seen a dentist.

And we held a COVID vaccination clinic for the community on October 250 Another
clinic will be held on November 12. We’ve had lots of activity at Kindercottage!



Visit our website



https://www.unipreskindercottage.org

